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September 25, 2023 
 
 
 
To:   Dr. Josh Swanson, Superintendent 
From:   Jason Mutzenberger, Executive Director of Business Services  
Re:   Naming of Spaces 
 
 

 
 
Dear Superintendent Swanson, 
 
Eden Prairie High School gained a new classroom this school year to house the aeronautics 
program.  This program is open to all grades and will fulfill an applied arts requirement.   Students 
desiring a course within the Natural & Applied Sciences and Engineering, Technology & 
Manufacturing Pathways will be sure to notice the new flight simulator located in room 171. 
 
We are recommending the board take action to name this space the Aeronautics Lab.  The term 
“Lab” was intentional as the two classes running this year (Intro to Aircraft and Spacecraft and 
You Can Fly: Careers in Aerospace) are meant to provide hands-on experiences.   
 
Naming of spaces comes forward as a recommendation for approval under EL 2.7.11 – 
Furthermore, the Superintendent shall not: Allow anyone other than the School Board to name 
facilities, schools, classrooms, or spaces within the district.   


